
 
 

Dear Student 
 
I hope you and your family have had a peaceful, safe and restful summer.  The holidays are 
coming to an end and the AS/A2 results are due next week. 
 
The school will be open for pupils receiving results on Thursday 13th August 2020 from 
08:30 to 11.30. Any results that are not collected will be posted home. 
 
Staff will be available to offer advice to our Student Leavers regarding UCAS applications 
and future pathways. Interviews can be booked with Careers’ Advisors between 09:00 
and 12:00 on Results Day; if required, please book an appointment when you attend to 
collect results. 
 
Student Leavers will have a Leavers’ Destination Form enclosed with this letter; please 
complete this and submit when you come to collect your results. 
 
The school will be set up to allow for Social Distancing; all current health guidelines must be 
adhered to at all times by returning pupils. To enable this, we request that pupils ONLY 
attend to collect results; unfortunately, we cannot accommodate parents or other family 
members at this time. If parents wish to speak with Careers’ Advisors, this can be arranged 
via telephone call. 
 
Please remember, if you have coronavirus (COVID-19) symptoms, or if you have 
someone in your household who does, do NOT attend school. 
 
Year 14 will return to school on Thursday 27th August 2020 at 9.05am for Induction. Please 
ensure you have access to all important information regarding return to school, shared via the 
SIMS Parent App. Email info@stcolmanshs.org to request access. The SIMS Parent App will 
be our Priority Source of Information for academic year ahead. 
 
Enjoy the rest of your holidays, and best wishes for the future, whether you move to 
employment, obtain an apprenticeship or progress to college/university. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr. Mark Morgan 
Principal 
	


